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PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS 
PROPOSED TENNIS CENTER RENAMING 

 
 

 The Tualatin Hills Park & Recreation District has scheduled a public meeting for 

the evening of July 14 to discuss the proposed renaming of its Tennis Center. 

 The meeting will start at 6:30 pm in the Peg Ogilbee Dryland Meeting Room of 

the Howard M. Terpenning Recreation Complex, 158th and Walker Road, Beaverton.  

The public is invited to learn about the proposal, ask questions and make comments. 

 According to the proposal, the Tualatin Hills Tennis Center would be renamed in 

honor of the late Babette Horenstein.  Mrs. Horenstein is considered one of the three most 

influential people in the 61-year history of THPRD.  A longtime park district board 

member and leader of many other prominent community organizations, she was a 

particularly staunch advocate for tennis throughout the park district. 

 Park district staff will take comments through July 15 before deciding whether to 

present the idea to the THPRD Board of Directors.  If it does go to the board and is 

approved, the name of the facility would change to the Babette Horenstein Tennis Center 

before the end of this year.   

About THPRD 

 Formed in 1955, THPRD is the largest special park district in Oregon, spanning 50 

square miles and serving about 240,000 residents in the greater Beaverton area. The district 

provides year-round recreational opportunities for people of all ages and abilities. Offerings 

include thousands of widely diverse classes, 95 park sites with active recreational amenities, 

nearly 70 miles of trails, eight swim centers, six recreation centers, and about 1,500 acres of 

natural areas. For more information, visit www.thprd.org or call 503-645-6433.     
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